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On the Journey 

+Our allegiance to country is important, but never more important than our           
allegiance to God.  Our primary identity is not as citizens of a particular country, but 
as children of God.  It is God to whom we belong, first and foremost.  This is the   
message of today’s readings. 
     The first reading from Isaiah is about Cyrus, king of Persia, to whom the Lord gave 
power to subdue the Babylonians.  Cyrus then allowed the captive Israelites to     
return to Jerusalem.  This rebellion was accomplished, not for the sake of Cyrus or 
his kingdom, but for God’s glory.  Of primary importance is not belonging to the    
Babylonians or Persians, but belonging to God and knowing that there is none other 
besides Him.  
     In the Gospel, Jesus’ opponents try to entrap Him on the question of taxation.  
Jesus’ response is repay to Caesar what belongs to Caesar and to God what belongs 
to God.  Caesar’s image and inscription are on the Roman coin.  Thus, they belong to 
Caesar. 
      Jesus does not ask, but the next question is implied:  Where do we find God’s 
image and inscription?  The answer is: in us, his children.  God created us in his     
image and inscribed his law on our hearts.  No matter what their allegiance to Rome, 
Jesus’ message to his opponents is that they belong to God.  Caesar may claim the 
coins to be his own, but he cannot claim people; they are claimed by God.   
      We are God’s, we belong to Him.  We must repay to God what belongs to God.  
How do we do this?  We do this by giving God our very selves:  loving Him with all 
our heart, all our soul, all our mind.  We do this by giving God the best we have to 
offer:  our first fruits of time, talent and treasure.  We do this by giving God our     
primary allegiance:  putting God first, before nations or kingdoms, political or       
economic systems, institutions or ideologies.   
     Participating in the celebration of the Eucharist – especially when we are able to 
do so in person, but still in a unique way when we “virtually” gather – we find       
ourselves united with Christ and one another in offering our very selves to God.  The 
grace of the sacrament strengthens our unity and allegiance to the One to whom we 
belong, now and forever.   
     May we give of ourselves in ways, especially in this time of pandemic, that         
continue to bring us closer to the Lord and to one another, building up the kingdom 
of God here on earth! 
 

 +As we approach Election Day on November 3rd, we were able to get additional cop-
ies of the Michigan Catholic Conference “focus” on “The Issues, The Candidates, and 
Your Vote 2020”.  You will find them at the doors of the church.  The brochure is also 
on the parish website.  We are also planning on a “pre-election” prayer service; more 
information to follow. 

“Respect for Life” 
 
God of life and love, 

you created us in your image 
and sent your Son to bring us 
life. 

Instill in us a respect for all life, 
from conception to natural 
death. 

Empower us to work for 
justice for the poor. 

Nourish us that we may  
bring food to the hungry. 

Inspire us to cherish 
the fragile life of the unborn. 

Strengthen us to bring comfort 
to the chronically ill. 

Teach us to treat the aging 
with dignity and respect. 

Bring us one day 
into the glory of everlasting 
life. 

We ask this  
through Christ our Lord. Amen. 
 
©WLP 



 

Parish Office  248.651.7486 
 

Pastor   Monsignor Michael Hrydziuszko  pastor@standrewchurch.org  ext 101        
Associate Pastor  Fr. Craig Marion    frcraig@standrewchurch.org  ext 112 
Deacon   Rev. Mr. Marc Gemellaro   deaconmarc@standrewchurch.org  
Deacon   Rev. Mr. Thomas Sliney   deacontom@standrewchurch.org 
Secretary  Ms. Gayle Durkin    gdurkin@standrewchurch.org  ext 100 
Pastoral Associates: 
     RCIA & Evangelization Mrs. Susan Kowalski   susank@standrewchurch.org  ext 105 
     Worship  Ms. Nicole Zakrzewski   nikkiz@standrewchurch.org  ext 104 
     Christian Service Mr. Samuel Jennings   samj@standrewchurch.org   ext 115 
     Tech & Special Projects Mr. Christopher Kasperek   chrisk@standrewchurch.org  ext 114 
Business Manager  Mr. Paul Rybicki    paulr@standrewchurch.org  ext 103 
Bookkeeper  Mrs. Anne Cairns    annec@standrewchurch.org  ext 109 
Maintenance  Mr. Steve Jordan, Supervisor  maintenance@standrewchurch.org  248.651.3050 

Music Ministry Office 248.651.8466 
 

Minister of Music  Mr. Stephan Pawl    stephanp@standrewchurch.org 
Reflections of Grace Mr. Jim Balistreri          248.931.1302 

Faith Formation Office 248.651.6571 
 

Faith Formation Director Mrs. Maureen Schreffler   maureens@standrewchurch.org  ext 116   
Support Staff  Mrs. Linda Martens     lmartens@standrewchurch.org  ext 121 
Early Childhood  Mrs. Maureen Schreffler   maureens@standrewchurch.org  ext 116 
Elementary  Mrs. Barbara Pacella   barbp@standrewchurch.org  ext 118 
   Mrs. Lidia Larges    lidial@standrewchurch.org  ext 119 
Middle School  Mrs. Brenda Heughens   brendah@standrewchurch.org  ext 120 
Youth Ministry  Mrs. Margaret Kozak   margaretk@standrewchurch.org  ext 117 
Children Lit of the Word Ms. Barb Zonca    mzonca5270@aol.com 

2 St. Andrew Staff Directory, Councils & Commissions 

Weekend 
Masses:   Saturday  5:00 pm 
   Sunday    8:00 am, 12:00 pm, 5:00 pm 
 
Reconciliation: By Appointment 

Weekday 
Masses:   9:00 am             Rosary:    
Chaplet of Divine Mercy:   
 
Anointing of the Sick 
please contact the Parish Office 248.651.7486  

Councils 
Parish Council Mrs. Carla Heck 248.875.6679    Finance Council Mr. Peter deSteiger 248.651.3322 

 
Commissions 

Christian Service Mrs Diane Bubnar 248.650.0259   Mrs. Mary Ann Ranger 248.321.1014 
Faith Formation Ms. Tina Howell  248.202.7608  
Parish Life Mr. Evan Reynolds   248.656.8396   Mrs. Barbara Mihalic 248.608.1472 
Stewardship Mrs. Linda Maccarone 586-292-5840 
Worship  Mr. Gary Putz  248.652.2275   Mr. Dean Holefca  248.652.7223 

Affiliated Organizations 
PAV Rep  Mrs. Mary Adesko 248.689.8160    
K of C  Mr. Carl Gildner  248.398.2737   Mr. Robert Krueger 248.650.1129 
Holy Family Mrs. Jeanette Izzi  248.299.3798 ext 106  izzi.jeanette@holyfam.org 
St Vincent dePaul Mrs Mary Ann Coddington 248.651.7486 
CCSEM  Mr. Chris Liparato  248.770.3663 

mailto:deaconmarc@standrewchurch.org
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On The Journey (continued from page 1) 

+And speaking of the parish website, I apologize for some recent “glitches” that have popped up.  We have been having some 
problems with the parish internet over the past couple weeks.  Often, things have “crashed” and that results in some major          
“re-boots.” (Sounds like I know what I’m talking about, eh?)  Well, this was troublesome in getting the parish website back up, and 
long story short, an older version got placed up with incorrect information about mass times (stating a Sunday 10 a.m. mass, and 
weekday mass at 8:15 a.m.)  Know that there still is NO 10 a.m. mass yet (due to sanitizing after the 8 a.m. mass), and daily mass is 
at 9 a.m., with one HFRS classroom of a particular grade taking the lead every other week on a Friday physically in the church.)  My 
apologies for any confusion this has caused! 
 

+Many kudos to our Religious Formation staff and volunteers who have been busy getting our “virtual” catechism classes in place!  
It truly is a dedicated effort to make things come together, especially when we had been hoping that we could have made “live” 
class sessions happen.  By now, parents should have picked up the grade booklets for their child(ren), and can then start on their 
adventure of growing in faith together.  (Maybe we should work on nominating people for some Emmy awards for the coming   
season!) 
 

+Our very own Holy Family Regional School is celebrating its 40th anniversary this year!  We congratulate them and all those who 
helped make the school’s “re-founding” possible, and helped to make it a real treasure for the many families who have/continue to 
send their children to HFRS for a great, solid Catholic education!  This weekend, the school kicks off its Annual Appeal; as you see at 
mass, and should receive a mailing at home, please be generous as you can in supporting the future of our school! 
 

+To the many who have made their gifts/pledges for our 2020 CSA effort, I offer my prayerful thanks and gratitude for the sacrifices 
you have made!  As I write on Monday, we have received $380,665 in donations/pledges against our goal of $302,657, which – 
should all of it be paid – will generate a refund back to us of just over $78,000.  This will be a help in payment toward our loan    
balance – but we certainly could use some additional help. 
     I kindly ask those of you who have yet to commit to our 2020 CSA to please do so, so that we can pull things together and       
finalize where we stand with our finances for the coming year.  May God bless you as you pray over your stewardship in this area! 
 

+The parish has been trying to recruit a replacement for one of our maintenance staff who has returned to school in pursuing a 
different vocational opportunity.  It is full-time, involves janitorial and some maintenance; it is afternoons and some weekend 
work.  Benefits are included for full-time.  If it is a situation for just someone working part-time, then benefits are limited.  Know 
anyone?  Have them contact Mr. Paul Rybicki, parish business manager.    
 

+Thanks for your prayers, your notes, emails and good wishes!  I hope to continue progress on my road to a healthy and full        
recovery!  I look forward to seeing you around – in church, at Kroger, at the doctor’s office, at the gas station, wherever….God 
bless! 
  

        -Msgr. Mike (with thoughts from  
FAITH Catholic Publishing) 

Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Speaking through the prophet Isaiah, God affirms to Cyrus the Great, the powerful king, that I am the Lord, there 
is no other. In St. Matthew’s Gospel, the evangelist, through Jesus, reminds us that while God expects us to pay 
our just share of government taxes, our true loyalty is to Him. His Truth and teaching should reign supreme in our 
lives. When government promotes and supports immoral threats to all human life, Christian marriage, human 
rights, and other injustices, we as Christ’s followers are bound to take a stand against this misuse of funds and 
authority. St. Paul, in his First Letter to the Thessalonian community, recognizes the struggles the faithful have in 
following Christ. These struggles have continued to occur in every era. As we seek to make stewardship a way of 
life in today’s hostile, secular culture, we must, in a spirit of evangelization, make Jesus and His moral teaching 
the center of our lives. Consider joining your parish’s faith formation program or taking classes at Sacred Heart 
Major Seminary to strengthen your knowledge of Jesus’ moral Truth.  



 

Worship 4 

Low Gluten Hosts 

St. Andrew Parish has low gluten hosts available for 

those with gluten intolerance or celiac disease. These 

are still available despite the pandemic, so please, if 

you have need of these hosts, let  a mass coordinator 

know before mass begins and we will be happy to make 

arrangements for you to receive a low gluten host. 

Praying the Chaplet of Divine Mercy 

You are invited to join with other parishion-
ers after morning Mass to pray the Chaplet 
of Divine Mercy in the Church.  All are wel-
come to join in on this brief service of pray-
er.  When funeral masses (and their associ-
ated set-ups) conflict for use of the church,  
the chaplet prayer gathering may be moved 
to an alternate location or cancelled. 

Saint of the Day   Pope John Paul II 

May 18, 1920 – April 2, 2005 

Feast Day: October 22 

Co-Patron of World Youth Day 

 

Born in Wadowice, Poland, Karol Jozef Wojtyla had lost his mother, father, 

and older brother before his 21st birthday. Karol’s promising academic    

career at Krakow’s Jagiellonian University was cut short by the outbreak of 

World War II. While working in a quarry and a chemical factory, he enrolled 

in an “underground” seminary in Kraków. Ordained in 1946, he was          

immediately sent to Rome where he earned a doctorate in theology. 

Back in Poland, a short assignment as assistant pastor in a rural parish     

preceded his very fruitful chaplaincy for university students. Soon Fr.    

Wojtyla earned a doctorate in philosophy and began teaching that subject at Poland’s University of Lublin. 

Communist officials allowed Wojtyla to be appointed auxiliary bishop of Kraków in 1958, considering him a relatively 

harmless intellectual. 

Bishop Wojtyla attended all four sessions of Vatican II and contributed especially to its Pastoral Constitution on the 

Church in the Modern World. Appointed as archbishop of Kraków in 1964, he was named a cardinal three years later. 

Elected pope in October 1978, he took the name of his short-lived, immediate predecessor. Pope John Paul II was 

the first non-Italian pope in 455 years. In time, he made pastoral visits to 124 countries. 

John Paul II promoted ecumenical and interfaith initiatives, especially the 1986 Day of Prayer for World Peace in    

Assisi. He visited Rome’s main synagogue and the Western Wall in Jerusalem; he also established diplomatic           

relations between the Holy See and Israel. He improved Catholic-Muslim relations, and in 2001 visited a mosque in 

Damascus, Syria. 

His 1979 visit to Poland encouraged the growth of the Solidarity movement there and the collapse of communism in 

central and eastern Europe 10 years later. John Paul II began World Youth Day and traveled to several countries for 

those celebrations.  

In his 27 years of papal ministry, John Paul II wrote 14 encyclicals and five books, canonized 482 saints and beatified 

1,338 people. In the last years of his life, he suffered from Parkinson’s disease and was forced to cut back on some of 

his activities. Pope John Paul II died on April 2, 2005 at the age of 84. 

Pope Benedict XVI beatified John Paul II in 2011, and Pope Francis canonized him in 2014. 

Information sourced from Franciscan Media 
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Adult Confirmation 
 
Adults who are baptized Catholic, have received First Communion but have not received the  Sacrament of Confirmation, are      
eligible to sign up for our Adult Confirmation program. Two times a year, Confirmation preparation sessions will be offered to     
prepare adults for the celebration of Confirmation. 
 

Confirmation may be received at different times throughout the year; first at our St. Andrew  Parish celebration, or at the           
Cathedral of the Most Blessed Sacrament on the Feast of Christ the King Sunday, or on Pentecost Sunday. The Archdiocese of     
Detroit encourages people to participate in their parish Confirmation celebrations. When this is not possible then people are       
invited to participate in the Cathedral's Confirmation ceremonies. 
 
 

Adult Confirmation is a very simple process: 
 

1. You need to have been Baptized and received Communion in the Catholic Church.  
 If not, you need to register for the RCIA process. 

2. You need to attend the Confirmation preparation sessions. Candidates for Confirmation are  asked to  
complete all preparation sessions before the reception of the Sacrament of  Confirmation. 

3. You are asked to bring to the first session a recent copy of your Baptismal Certificate with notations.  
Please contact the church of your baptism and request a “new” Baptismal Certificate with notations (issued within six months). 

4. You need to choose a Confirmation sponsor. A Confirmation sponsor must be over sixteen years of age; be a practicing       
Catholic who has received the Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist; and not be the father or mother of the one 
to be confirmed (cf. CCC 874). Canon Law further states: “It is desirable that the one who undertook the role of sponsor at   
Baptism be the sponsor for Confirmation” (CCC 893). 

 

Contact Susan Kowalski at (248) 651-7486, or susank@standrewchurch.org to register for Adult Confirmation or RCIA. 

Weekly Family Rosary 

All are invited to pray the family Rosary at St. Andrew Church. 
 

Every Sunday at 7:00PM St. Joseph Covenant Keepers leads praying the Rosary 

 outside at the Blessed Virgin statue at the southeast side of the church parking lot. 
 

Bring yourself, bring your family. Pray for families, pray for our Church, our  

community, our country, and the world. 
 

Hope to see you there! 

 
PANDEMIC PRAYER 

(from catholiccompany.com) 
 

O clement, O loving, 
 O sweet Mother Mary, 

We, your children of every nation 
Turn to you in this pandemic. 
Our troubles are numerous;  

our fears are great. 
Grant that we might deposit them  

at your feet. 
 

Take refuge in your Immaculate Heart, 
And obtain peace, healing, rescue, 

And timely help in all our needs. 
You are our Mother. 

Pray for us to your Son. 
 

Amen. 

http://catholiccompany.com/
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   Faith Formation Families:                                                            

      Have you signed up for                                                                                                     

      REMIND?                                                                         
We want to be able to reach you with important notic-

es. If you have not signed up for the new school year, 

please do so by downloading the app through Apple 

Store or Google Play and texting the appropriate code 

listed below to 81010.      

Grades 1-5                                                                                              

Monday 5:00 @ANDM5                                                              

Tuesday 5:00 @ANDT5      

Middle School                                                                                                   

Monday 7:15 @ANDM7                                                                            

Tuesday 7:15 @ANDT7       

Virtual                                                                                                            

Elementary @SANDVE                                                                                            

Middle School @SANDVM         

Even though we are all virtual at this time, please 

choose the REMIND code which corresponds to the 

session for which you registered.  Thank you! 

   VIRTUAL PROGRAMMING                                                        

for Religious Education                                                      

has begun!                                                                                           

Our program is all virtual at this time.                            

To register, please visit the parish website at  stan-

drewchurch.org to print out a form, bring it in and 

pick up a religion book for your child.                                                             

Thank you,                                                                                                       

The Faith Formation Staff  

 

 

                                                                               

Welcome to the Eucharist Table                         

October  17, 2020                                                                 

Isabella Rekar                                                           

Ryan Rekar                                                        

Virtual  Early Childhood Faith Formation          
is also available.  Check 
our parish website for               

“Special Stories for                      
Little Ones.” 

 

                                                                                                                             

        Covid Witness Stories 

God is revealed to us in grand and subtle ways. Be 

watchful! These events can be incredibly powerful.  

Our Confirmation candidates recently went 

through their interview process to discuss their 

preparation and service. It was clear that many 

encountered God’s presence as they helped with 

grocery shopping and other chores for elderly    

relatives or neighbors. One teen went to an                                    

assisted living facility regularly to play Uno with 

the residents, and missed it when he had to stop 

because of Covid.  

Do you have a Covid-related witness story to 

share? We would love to highlight true stories of 

times in this crazy pandemic when God was truly 

present. You can email me at                                                                        

maureens@standrewchurch.org  to submit your 

story of approximately 100-200 words. Please in-

clude your name, but you may remain anonymous 

in the bulletin if you wish. Sharing our witness                        

stories is a great way to show the power of the   

Holy Spirit at work! 

Blessings, Maureen Schreffler                                                                                                                                                              

Director of Faith Formation 
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Service Opportunities Available 

Saturdays 10:00 a.m.—11:30 a.m.   

 The Christian Service Commission is looking 

for volunteers to help make sandwiches and pack 

lunches for the hungry and homeless on Saturdays 

this Fall from 10:00 a.m.—11:30 a.m. in the Activities 

Building. Please also consider donating to support 

this vital ministry. Checks can be mailed to or 

dropped off at the parish office.  

 For more information or to sign up, please 

visit bit.ly/Sat_Lunches or contact Sam Jennings at 

the parish office.  

Religious Assistance to Poland and Polonia 

 

Next weekend is the annual collection for Poland and 

Polonia.  It will provide aid to parishes and Catholic       

institutions in Poland.  Envelopes are available at the 

doors. 

 

Annual Fund 
 
 

Our Annual Fund kicks 
off this Weekend.  

 
 
 

Please view our video on our website.  
There will be a mailing coming that shows 

how your continued support and generosity     
helps to further ensure our school  

to foster 
 

 Spiritual and Religious Formation 
 Academic Excellence 
 Service to Others.   

 
Please visit www.HolyFam.org 

to learn more about our amazing school. 
 

To contribute to this worthwhile cause, 
please click on Donate 

 

http://bit.ly/Sat_Lunches
mailto:samj@standrewchurch.org
http://www.HolyFam.org
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Holy Family Regional School 

JESUS CHRIST IS THE REASON FOR HOLY FAMILY REGIONAL SCHOOL 
ACCREDITED BY THE MICHIGAN ASSOCIATION OF NON-PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

www.holyfam.org 

CYO WINTER SPORTS 
Registration for CYO Winter Sports opens October 18th. Visit 
www.holyfam.org to register online.  Basketball is open to 
students in grades 5-8, Bowling is open to students in grades  
4-8 and Cheer is open to students in grades  5-8.  Registration 
will close on October 31st.  Don’t miss this exciting season! 

PRAYING THE ROSARY 
To mark the feast of Our Lady of the Rosary, students in Mr. 
McClellan's fifth grade class prayed the rosary after lunch 
today. The students shared how praying the rosary made 
them feel peaceful and happy. The month of October is 
dedicated to the rosary. Pope Francis is encouraging Catholics 
to pray the rosary to help with the pandemic. We are grateful 
for our faith and the ability to pray during our school day! 

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH 
Congratulations to our Middle School Students of the Month. 
Sixth Grade: Brandon J. and Sofia N. Seventh Grade: Chloe E. 
and Eli P. Eighth Grade: Ethan D. and Ana D. Students are 
chosen by mutual selection of teachers and meet overall school 
goal of academic excellence, strong character and consistent 
effort. These students are great role models for others, we are 
very proud of them! 

LEAF MAN 
Mrs. Offer read the book Leaf Man by Lois Ehlert to her kinder-
garten students and they created their own leaf creations.    



 

K of C / NextStep 10 



 

October 19 
SS John de Brebeuf & Isaac Jogues 

Ephesians 2:1-10 
Luke 12:13-21 

 
October 20 

St Paul of the Cross 
Ephesians 2:12-22 

Luke 12:35-38 
 

October 21 
Ephesians 3:2-12 

Luke 12:39-48 
 

October 22 
St John Paul II 

Ephesians 3:14-21 
Luke 12:49-53 

 
October 23 

St John of Capistrano 
Ephesians 4:1-6 
Luke 12:54-59 

 
October 24 

St Anthony Mary Claret 
Ephesians 4:7-16 

Luke 13:1-9 
 

October 25 
30th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Exodus 22:20-26 
Psalm 18 

1 Thessalonians 1:5c-10 
Matthew 22:34-40 

Readings for the  
Week of October 19 

TEMPORARY OFFICE HOURS 
 

We are answering phones  
as well as office visits  
by appointment only. 

 
Monday, Tuesday,  
Thursday & Friday 
 9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

 
Wednesday 

11:00 am - 7:00 pm 
 

* as of October 5  
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Reporting Sexual Abuse 
 
To inform the Archdiocese of Detroit         
regarding the sexual abuse of minors by 
priests, deacons, and other church     
personnel and/or to speak to the Victim 
Assistance Coordinator, contact 866-   
343-8055. A caller will be requested to 
provide his or her name and telephone 
number. All calls regarding complaints of 
sexual abuse will be returned in a timely 
manner. This toll–free telephone      
number has been established as part of 
an effort by the Detroit archdiocese to 
protect children, young people, and   
other vulnerable people in our schools,   
parishes, and ministries. This line is for 
reporting suspected sexual misconduct 
or child abuse within archdiocesan      
institutions and ministries only. Persons 
with complaints not involving clergy or 
church personnel should refer to the      
archdiocesan web site at www.aod.org 
for contact information for civil          
authorities. 

UPCOMING MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Limited 250 
First Come 

 

Weekdays 
Monday - Friday 

9:00 am 
Public & Livestream 

 
Weekend 
Saturday 
5:00 pm 

Public & Livestream 
 

Sunday 
8:00 am, 12:00 noon, 

5:00 pm 
 

Mass will be First Come 
 

Remember, space is limited 
to 250 

Lorraine Stoll, 84 
 

Died on 
October 8, 2020 

 
Buried on 

October 12, 2020 



 

Prayer Requests Mass Intentions for the Week of October 18 
 
SUNDAY  October 18, 2020 
  8:00 am  For the People of St Andrew 
     

12:00 pm  Bernard Archer   Leo & Marilyn 
  Janet McGarry   Jean M Storm 
  Edwin Hawley   Family 
 

  5:00 pm  For All Those Pursuing Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life 
 
MONDAY  October 19, 2020 
  9:00 am  Martha Melancon  Gayle O’Dowd 
    
TUESDAY  October 20, 2020 
  9:00 am  Marta Rodriguez   Vilma Monterosso 
 
WEDNESDAY  October 21, 2020 
  9:00 am  Sr Elizabeth Reis, SSJ  Sr Margaret Ann Aull 
  Jesse Stuart   Jan Klemm 
    
THURSDAY  October 22, 2020 
  9:00 am  T.M. Joseph   Family 
  Paul Wagner   Niece, Donna 
 
FRIDAY  October 23, 2020 
  9:00 am  Richard Koerber   Betsy Koerber 
 
SATURDAY  October 24, 2020 
  5:00 pm   Janet McGarry   Gaetano & Mariantonia 
  Steven Splan   Lisa Juriga 
  Emily Solek   Family 
  
SUNDAY  October 25, 2020 
  8:00 am  Janet McGarry   Jean M Storm 
  Wieslaw Zaydel   Tymowski & Zaydel Families 
  Vickey Kramer   Caroline Campbell 
     

12:00 pm  Paul & Mildred Heck  Children 
  Domenico Mattina  Enza & Giacomo Randazzo 
  Dave Felicelli   Wagner Family 
 

  5:00 pm  For the People of St Andrew 

All men & women in the military  
& family members 
Michelle Cardellio 

Tony Cardellio 
Angie Sultana 

Richard Mikutis 
Catherine Hornung 
Kathleen Van Dame 

Helen Hawley 
Caterina Basile 

Joe Mukhtar 
Kristin  Sutter 

Deborah Giacalone 
Cheryl Labes 
Michael Rea 
Susan Metz 
Paul Jacque 
Tracy Jacque 

Lisa Miller Ruskin 
Mark Wiemels 
Diane Franey 

Debbie Psotka 
Karen Young 
Dave Felicelli 
Dan Brusstar 

Mary Jo Dinha 
Tom Donoughe 

Mary Macke 
Mike McDermott 

Judy Cote 
Robert Clemens 

Bill Zandi 
Amelia Roose 

Nicholas Gauthier 
Franz Estereicher 

Debra Aouate 
Laurie Hasselwander 

Tarik Dinha, Sr 
Msgr. Mike 

Doreen Valente 
Kenneth Beattie 
Donna Christie 
Patrick Beattie 
Louise Carlson 
Mark Kujawski 

Ken Kwiatkowski 
Sally Dupack 

Elias Agirokastritis 
Joanne Landry 
Scott Holland 

Mary Ellen O’Connor 
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